From: Derek Albertson
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 7:10 AM

To: Liz Burdick <lburdick@montville-ct.org>; Colleen Bezanson <CBezanson@montville-ct.org>
Subject: proposed condo development

Good Morning. Upon preliminary review, it looks like there will be two pump stations at the residential development (two grinder pump

stations, one for each portion. Those stations will be their responsibility. We will continue to review and | will get back to you. Best,
Derek

Devek J. Albertzon

Superintendent

CTDEEP Operalor IV (Treatment) / HEWEA Operator IV (Collections)
M.A, Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montvillecl.org
FMontville



